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WORKS NOTIFICATION 

WEEKEND WORKS –	23	to	25	MAY	2020	
	
The	Department	of	Planning,	Transport	and	Infrastructure	(DPTI),	through	the	Public	Transport	Projects	Alliance	(PTPA)	
is	delivering	the	Meyer	Road	Bridge	Replacement	Project	at	Lonsdale.	
	
Jointly	funded	by	the	Australian	Government’s	Bridge	Renewal	Program,	the	City	of	Onkaparinga	Council	and	DPTI,	
the	Meyer	Road	Bridge	provides	a	key	connection	between	local	industry,	surrounding	suburbs	and	road	networks	
and	spans	over	the	Seaford	to	Adelaide	passenger	rail	line.		
	
Works	on	the	Meyer	Road	Bridge	commenced	in	February	and	are	scheduled	to	be	completed	mid-year,	weather	
permitting.	Works	are	currently	being	undertaken	from	7am	to	5pm,	Monday	to	Saturday	throughout	construction.	
	

Additional	works	have	been	scheduled	to	be	undertaken	between	12:45am	Saturday							
23	May	2020,	and	4am	Monday,	25	May	2020.		
	
To	safely	facilitate	these	works,	a	partial	closure	of	the	Seaford	Line	between	Seaford	and	Brighton	is	required,	with	
substitute	buses	operating	between	Seaford	and	Brighton	Railway	Stations.	
	
How	will	these	works	affect	me?	

The	Seaford	line	will	be	partially	closed	(between	Brighton	and	Seaford)	from	12.45am	Saturday,	23	May	2020,	with	
full	line	services	resuming	from	first	service	Monday,	25	May	2020.	To	facilitate	this	closure,	the	last	Seaford	train	
departing	Adelaide	on	Saturday	23	May	2020,	will	terminate	at	Brighton	at	12:27am.	During	this	period,	trains	will	be	
operating	between	Brighton	and	Adelaide	Railway	Stations	with	substitute	buses	operating	between	Brighton	and	
Seaford	Railway	Stations.	Full	line	Seaford	services	will	resume	from	first	service	Monday,	25	May	2020.		
	
Adelaide	Metro	will	provide	advance	notification	of	any	changes	to	services.	For	more	information,	please	visit	
www.adelaidemetro.com.au			
	
Some	noise	disturbance	can	be	expected	at	times	while	these	works	are	completed,	however	the	work	will	be	
managed	to	minimise	disturbance	to	local	residents	and	businesses	as	much	as	practically	possible.	Your	patience	
and	cooperation	whilst	these	important	works	are	undertaken	is	appreciated.		
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COVID-19	update 
	
To	help	safeguard	the	PTPA	project	teams	and	the	community,	we	have	implemented	measures	to	manage	the	risks	
of	COVID-19.	
	
Measures	include	but	are	not	limited	to,	increased	hygiene	directions	and	limiting	face-to-face	contact.	
	
The	Meyer	Road	Bridge	Replacement	Project	will	continue	to	provide	project	construction	updates	and	
work	notifications	via	social	media,	letterbox	drops,	emails	and	the	project's	website.		
	
To	find	out	more	about	the	Meyer	Road	Bridge	Replacement	Project	and	to	register	for	future	email	updates,	you	
can	contact	the	project	team	using	the	contact	details	below.	
	


